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15/10/2019  14:36:082019/5096/T COMMNT Patricia and 

Simon Gorringe

We've lived on Highgate West Hill for 20 years and this tree forms part of the "green avenue" down the Hill the 

maintenance of which has always been a priority for Camden.  Based on the evidence provided in this 

application by Mr Rose, this tree does not appear to be diseased and therefore it is not comprehensible why it 

should be felled to the ground.  Is there no alternative, such a pruning or spraying if indeed there seems to be 

some kind of issue with it? I understand that there has been considerable recent success in recovery from 

disease in this species, but again the submission suggests that this tree is not diseased.
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